
Follow-Up on Family Planning Consultation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent family planning 

consultation held on [insert date of consultation]. It was a pleasure discussing your options and 

answering your questions. 

As you consider your choices, I would like to remind you of the services we offer: 

• Contraceptive counseling and support 

• Access to various family planning methods 

• Follow-up appointments for ongoing support 

If you have any further questions or if you'd like to schedule a follow-up appointment, please do 

not hesitate to reach out. Your reproductive health and family planning choices are incredibly 

important to us. 

Thank you for allowing us to be part of your family planning journey. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


